
 

  
   
      

   
 

 
 

  
 

  
  

 
  

     
 

       
        
 

             
 

 
       

        
 

 
     

 
 

  
 
 
 

David Finbow 
Land Development & Building Code Consulting 

22 Brock Cr., Collingwood, ON L9Y 2L5 
dfinbow8@gmail.com | 705-607-3620 

June 25, 2021 

Corrina Giles, CMO 
Town Clerk 
The Blue Mountains 
32 Mill Street 
The Blue Mountains, ON N0H 2P0 

RE: June 29, 2021 Committee of the Whole Meeting 
108 – 110 Deer Lane, Staff Report PDS.21.064 Zoning By-law Amendment 

Please be advised that I represent the applicant and the proponent with respect to the subject 
matter. 

Further, please be advised that we support the recommendations of the subject Staff Report 
and the Draft Zoning By-law Amendment and that I am available for any questions that may 
arise. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Respectfully, 

David Finbow 
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